
Message from Head teacher:  Thank you all so much for your support of our pop up museum. Please can you complete 

our feedback form, we want the children to understand the impact they had. Our new topic is: Is it a question of sport? We opened this by 
taking the whole school to Mount Edgcumbe yesterday to complete numerous sporting events. A film clip will be posted on our website this 
evening. If you can offer any expertise or have any links to any sports please can you let us know. Our aim is for the children to experience 
as many different sports as possible as part of this topic. 

 

  
For your information 
Recently uploaded to our school website are 
the following:  

 The Peninsula Trust April 2016 bulletin 

 Torpoint Police monthly report 

Dates For Your Diary 

5th May 2016 CAWSAND 
TORPOINT 
CORNWALL 
PL10 1LR 
 
Tel: 01752 822502 
Fax: 01752 823407 
 
Email: head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk 
Website:  www.fourlanesendprimary.co.uk 

 
 Fill a jar - fundraiser 
A reminder please to bring in your jars by 
Monday 9th May so that we can start the 
raffle for the jars. Thank you. 
 
 
Antony James / Sports Relief Sponsorship 
Money 
A huge thank you to all those who contributed 
money to Sports Relief and the Antony 
James event recently. We have counted the 
money and the totals are as follows: 
 
£262.20 - Sports Relief 
£459.90 - Antony James event 
 
 
 
Kites available 
Following the fun time kite flying at Mount 
Edgcumbe on Wednesday, we are offering 
kites for £1 each, if children would like 
another one or their sibling wants one. Please  
bring your money in next week as the kites 
will be available then. 

 
 

Fourlanesend Community Primary School 

Class News 
Class Argyll — Yesterday the whole 
school went to Mt Edgcumbe. We found 
out that one of the trees in the park was 
250 years old and it was only a ‘baby’! We 
put together and flew our own kites. We 
also learnt that Drake’s Island is a volcano! 
A dormant one! And that the land used to 
extend out to where the lighthouse is. 
By Hannah & Kathy 
 
Class Lynher — We have been reading 
the book Iron Man. We went to Mt 
Edgcumbe and played rounders, tennis, 
French cricket and we flew kites - it was 
good fun. We also had Beach Tribe on 
Tuesday - we toasted marshmallows and 
had hot chocolate by the fire.  
By Ruby & Eddie 
 
Class Tamar — This week we have offi-
cially launched our new whole school topic 
‘Is it a question of Sport?’ We went to Mt 
Edgcumbe Park and took part in lots of 
different sports. Our favourite bit was the 
kite flying. The whole school flew kites - it 
was an incredible sight! We have worked 
with Argyll researching our favourite sports 
and teams. We also played rounders with 
the older children ‘coaching’ us.  
By Alissa & Jorden 
 
Class Cremyll — We flew kites at Mt 
Edgcumbe and some of them got tangled 
up. We played the parachute game - some 
of us were sharks and some of us were 
lifeguards. We also played on the bouncy 
hoppers. A ranger gave us a guided tour of 
the  park and we saw a giant redwood tree 
which was 250 years old and taller than Mr 
Wilde! 
By Elyse & Ollie 
 
Class Plym — We have been flying kites 
at Mt Edgcumbe and the best part was that 
we got to take the kites home. Also we 
have been playing rounders and we went 
on an adventure in the forest to see a vol-
cano. We also played on the bouncy bop-
pers. We went for a nature walk. 
By Leonardo & Reece 

  

Wed 11 May: Class Lynher - Beach Tribe 
 

Wed 18 May: Class Cremyll - Foraging Day 
 

Thurs 19 May: Class Tamar - Foraging Day 
 

Thurs 19 May: School Census Day 
 

Fri 20 May: Class Photos 
 

Wed 25 May: Class Plym - Foraging Day 
 

Thurs 26 May: Class Lynher - Foraging Day 
 

Thurs 26 May: Classes Tamar & Argyll - 
Archaeology Trip 
 

Fri 27 May: Sports Day 
 

Fri 27 May: Last day of half term 
 

Sat 28 May - Sun 5 Jun: Half term holiday 
 

Mon 6 Jun: Inset Day - School Closed 
 

Mon 13 Jun: Classes Argyll & Lynher  
swimming lessons for two weeks 
 

Tues 21 Jun: Inter-School Sports 
 

Tues 28 - Thurs 30 Jun: Yr 5/6 Mount Bat-
ten Residential Trip 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB AT  
FUNKY MONKEYS 

Please contact Sue on the following to 
book a place for your child :  
Tel: 822287/823859 or  
Email: sue@wringford.co.uk 

Birthdays next week 

Talie, Rosie, Willow  


